
 
HOURS OF OPERATION
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8 AM—4 PM

425 E. GENESEE STREET
FAYETTEVILLE, NY 13066

 
VILLAGE CLERK ...637-9864

CODES…………….EXT.130
DPW……….....637-6065
FIREHOUSE……637-6101



 

** FOR MOST UPDATE-TO-DATE
INFORMATION AND CURRENT

EVENTS, PLEASE
CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE:



WWW.FAYETTEVILLENY.GOV

 
 

We would
your

input!
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NEWSLETTER

The Village of Fayetteville Comprehensive Plan 2021-2022
update offers an opportunity to revisit and refine the
community’s vision, goals, and strategies to ensure the final
plan reflects the desired outcome for the people who live,
work, and recreate here. 

The comprehensive plan update is revisiting the 2014 plan,
utilizing updated data to identify trends, and changes that
have occurred over the past decade. In addition to the
assistance from the planning consultant team,
Environmental Design Research (EDR), the community is
integral to the process, providing critical feedback on
the vision, goals, and strategies, as well as the approach to
future land use considerations, policies, and the highest
and best uses for our spaces. This will ultimately help guide
future decision-making, capital investments, and
programmatic initiatives for the village.  

Weather permitting, pond
open for ice skating!
Check posted signs.

Please note:
Do Good Dog Park 

CLOSED 
for winter season;
we look forward to

reopening as soon as
snow goes away!

http://www.fayettevilleny.gov/
https://www.instagram.com/villageoffayetteville/?hl=en
http://www.facebook.com/villageoffayetteville
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Mayor's Message
Mayor Mark Olson

molson@fayettevilleny.gov

   Happy New Year!!!  On behalf of the Village of Fayetteville I want to wish you all a happy and
safe 2022! This newsletter is focused on our comprehensive plan which is very important to
us. We are also busy with several initiatives as well as getting ready for spring projects
throughout the village. 
    I want to thank all our dedicated employees as well as our incredible volunteers who help
make our village so vibrant. During this last surge of Omicron, we were tested not only as a
village but with our employees and services we offer; we were very fortunate that only a few
of our DPW & Fire employees were affected. This has taught us a valuable lesson on how to
pivot and focus again on vital services for our residents. 
   Thank you to everyone who helped with our Covid tests & masks giveaways. After the first
giveaway we learned what needed to be changed then we made it happen; the second
giveaway went very well. I appreciate everyone’s patience during this trying time. Please be
assured we are focused on helping everyone get tested and staying safe while working every
day on making our Village the best it can be.  My goal has always been to make our village a
home that everyone can be proud of. 
   Thank you for taking the time to read the newsletter and see what is happening in our
great village. Stay warm, spring will be here soon! Please don’t hesitate to email or call the
village hall if you have any questions regarding the newsletter. 
    And please note there is a proposition on the village ballot regarding the cannabis law. 
 Your vote is important.  The village election is Tuesday, March 15th from 6am to 9pm.

Join us at our Open House! 
Thursday, February 17, 2022 
@Fayetteville Senior Center 

584 East Genesee St, Fayetteville 
Stop by anytime between 5 - 7 pm

Review public engagement materials on the village website

Fill out the Community Survey on website
www.fayettevilleny.gov/CompPlanSurvey 

Our village residents are a critical piece of the
planning process.  We need your input.  
Here are some key ways that you can contribute:

https://www.fayettevilleny.gov/compPlanSurvey
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•  P L E A S E  V I S I T  •

WWW.FAYETTEVILLENY.GOV
T O  F I N D  M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N

 UPCOMING BOARD MEETINGS, EVENTS,
DPW PICKUP SCHEDULE,  BUILDING CODES

contact 
DPW

315.637.6065

*Need blue bins?
*trash questions?

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events

Easter Egg
Hunt

April 16, 2022

Mayor's Turkey Dinner
B E N E F I T  F O R  T H E  F A Y E T T E V I L L E

S E N I O R  C E N T E R

Sunday, March 6, 2022
Take out style! 

Cost is $10/dinner

Call 315-637-9025 to order

Pick up 3/6 between 2:30 -5pm

Comp Plan Open House! 
Thursday, February 17, 2022 
@Fayetteville Senior Center 

584 E. Genesee St, Fayetteville 
Anytime between 5 - 7 pm

Please Note: 
Village offices will be closed 

Mon., Feb. 21
Fri., April 15

Regular trash pickup schedule will
not be affected by these holidays.
Check village calendar @website.

SPRING 
Coming Soon!

Village Election
Tues., March 15, 2022 6am-9pm

Village hall board room
425 E Genesee St

Cannabis Law Referendum Vote
will be on the village ballot-

Please VOTE MARCH 15th
6am-9pm @village hall

Village Residents, please note:

http://www.fayettevilleny.gov/


CURRENT VILLAGE RESIDENT at

Village of Fayetteville
425 East Genesee Street
Fayetteville NY 13066

www.fayettevilleny.gov

FOLLOW US ON

Village Newsletter

Please keep your sidewalks
clear of ice and snow!

Thank you
for your
support!


